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Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra to perform during National Eucharistic 

Conference in Indianapolis 

The ISO will perform an original score on Sunday, July 21, at Lucas Oil Stadium 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra will be part of the closing day 

ceremonies at the National Eucharistic Congress, which runs from July 17–21. The event will be 

held at Lucas Oil Stadium and the convention center. 

The orchestra will perform an original score written by David and Lauren Moore titled the Mass 

of Peace along with other traditional liturgical music. The ISO is honored to be a part of this 

historic event, harkening back to nearly 400 years of tradition of orchestral masses.  

More than 50,000 are expected to attend. The National Eucharistic Congress is the first of its 

kind in 83 years.  

About the Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra   

The Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra, at home and thriving in the heart of Indianapolis, offers 

an exceptional artistic and musical experience. The orchestra is open to all and dedicated to 

creating an inclusive and innovative experiential environment that is inspiring, educational, and 

welcoming. The ISO celebrates historically beloved performances while engaging audiences by 

introducing new voices through programming including the IU Health Plans Classical Series, the 

Printing Partners Pops Series, the holiday traditions of AES Indiana Yuletide Celebration, and 

the popular Film Series presented by Bank of America. For more information, visit 

www.indianapolissymphony.org. 
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